BOARD MEETING CANYONVILLE, OREGON AUGUST 8, 2014 7:45 P.M.

Leslie Pettinger, President Michael Pettinger, Western Director Diana Gay, Central Director Bob Gay, National Director Merritt Mosby, Past President Carita Mosby

Minutes were approved as read and written from the last meeting at Spearfish, SD. There was not a Board Meeting at Cecil Bay, Georgia.

Discussion on where the large American Coach Flag is? Seven Feathers offered to fly our flag. Ray Shea has the flag so President, Leslie Pettinger will contact Ray Shea and get it back.

The attending Board members were brain-storming for a new President of American Coach Chapter of FMCA.

Debby Darby
Jane Lihou
Merritt Meadows
Laura Bruno
Terry Thrall

As far as membership...it was suggested wew get in contact with the American Coach Dealers and see if they would pay the first year for FMCA-ACC membership dues.

Glen Caldwell, who is Past President of Nor Cal ACA joined us to hopefully have some fresh ideas regarding ACC officer positions that are vacant.

Pat Adams, President of ACA also joined our meeting to discuss the possibility of ACA joining forces with ACC for a win-win situation for the over all continued success of the Club.

With a merger it would eliminate the duplication of newsletters, vacant officer positions, more members to assist with PreRallies.

After a lengthy discussion we proposed a meeting with President of the FMCA, Charlie Adcock to address the needs of both Clubs and workable solutions for the future of American Coach Club members.

Meeting adjourned at 9:36 p.m.

Respectfully,

Leslie Pettinger